Newsletter



Newsletter: 28.02.2022

Every day Matters!

Welcome back to the start of another term! We have lots of exciting things to fit into this term. Our attendance golden ticket competition restarts today ... a class will get a golden ticket into the prize draw each day they get 100% attendance. Please support your child to make the most progress possible by bringing them to school everyday

Parent consultations

Our next parent evenings will be held in person this week on

Tues 1st March and Thurs 3rd March

To keep contact minimal teachers will be based in downstairs classrooms and the hall, 1 year group per classroom.

Nursery - Dragonflies classroom Reception - Butterflies classroom

- Y1 Otters classroom
- Y2 Badgers classroom
- Y3 Foxes classroom
- Y4 Squirrels classroom

Y5 and Y6 - academy hall

Parents Evening Please only arrive at your time as we do not have anywhere for you to wait inside

Please use the link that was sent via text to book your appointment

Red Nose Day

- We will be celebrating RedNose Day on Friday 18thMarch. The theme will be
- superheroes (fictional and
- real life) and our super powers.

Children can wear non-uniform or a superhero costume on this day with a 50p

- donation. They will be taking part in lots
- donation. They will be taking part in lots
 of activities such as a red nose day quiz,
 super power challenge and a Red Nose
- Day themed assembly.

We will CHANGE no longer be using the one way system to enter and leave the Academy site. You will now enter and leave the site using either the entrance nearest the Avon Club or next to the Children's Centre. The gate between the office and the main playground will also now be opened at drop off and pick up times.

Key dates

Mon 28th Feb - first day of Term 4 - all children to return

Tues 1st and Thurs 3rd March - parent evenings

Thurs 3rd March - World Book Day

Fri 18th March - Red Nose Day - superheroes

Thurs 24th and Fri 25th March - Y6 residential trip to London

Thurs 31st March - Violin club concert 12.45 - 2.15pm

28th March to 8th April -Easter family events - look

out for further information

World Book Day

We will be celebrating World Book Day on **Thursday 3rd March**.

The whole school will be shar-

ing the book The Professional Crocodile and taking parts in lots of book based activities throughout the day. We are *inviting children* and staff to dress up as an animal of their choice and we will be thinking about what sto-

ries we can tell about their profession!

Look out for your child's book token and for their chance to be entered into a prize draw to win a Kindle Fire!

